
 

E-NEWS  

Week of November 29, 2021 

FALL MUSIC SHOWCASES:  Shows this week in the Performing Arts Center will 
feature our high school and middle school students - including chorus, piano and band. 

• High School Music Showcase:  Tuesday, November 30, at 6:30 p.m.  
• Middle School Music Showcase:  Thursday, December 2, at 6:30 p.m.  

Parents, guardians, and families are invited to attend! Admission is free.  

FREE DRESS DAY:  Free Dress Day is Friday, December 3. A $1 donation to 
participate will be collected at the door to benefit charity. Students are free to wear 
clothing and shoes of their choosing in compliance with uniform guidelines.  

HOMECOMING 2021 - NIGHT UNDER THE STARS:  The 2021 Homecoming Dance 
(high school only) is Friday, December 3, following the boy’s varsity basketball game 
Friday night. The dress is semi-formal, and the tickets are $10 each. Students can 
purchase tickets from student council members every day at lunch. The Homecoming 
King and Queen will be announced at the game during halftime. If you have any 
questions, please contact Ms. Painter at kpainter@hpaspart.org. 

GET RIGHT CAFE:  The high school has started a new program to assist high school 
students with make-up work and tutoring before they get too far behind. If a student is 
referred by a teacher to the “Get Right Cafe” during lunch period, parents/guardians will 
be notified. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Richards 
at jrichards@hpaspart.org. 

FREE ONLINE TUTORING:  Does your student need additional assistance with 
courses? The Department of Education is partnering with Tutor.com to offer real-time 
tutoring for South Carolina students. It is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week 
for English and Spanish speakers. Students can connect with a tutor on subjects like 
math, science, language arts, social studies, world languages, and computer literacy. 
Tutor.com also offers test prep assistance, skills coaching and help with essay writing. 
We have more information on our website at HPAspartanburg.com. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING:  Our next Board of Directors meeting is Monday, 
December 6, at 6 p.m. in the Administration Board Room.  



We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving break! Thank you for being part of the HPA 
family. 

The HPA Team 

 


